
ENGLISH 

Invitation to the job fair with regional employers 

Have you just moved to Germany and are looking for contacts and opportunities to enter the regional job 
market? The Chamber of Industry and Commerce (IHK) Koblenz, the job center, the district and the city 
of Bad Kreuznach cordially invite you to the contact fair for immigrants for your professional start. 

When? 

June 13, 2024  
3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m 

Where? 

IHK, John-F.-Kennedy-Str. 13, 55543 Bad Kreuznach 

Who? 

Regional companies (Bad Kreuznach and the surrounding area) from different sectors. 

What to expect 

You have the opportunity to establish personal contacts with regional companies that are looking for 
skilled workers. Find out more about entry opportunities, what employers can offer you and how the 
application process works. 

You are welcome to bring your documents (CV, certificates, etc.) in German or English, but this is not a 
must. 

The companies are happy if you already use your knowledge of German, but if possible have multilingual 
employees with them. In addition, there are translators at the fair to support you in communication if 
necessary. 

As part of the contact fair, there is the opportunity to do an initial check for the recognition of your 
professional qualifications in Germany. Ideally, you should already have your documents with you. 

Participation is free of charge for you. 

 


